
 

Nursery Newsletter 
Summer 1    2023 - 2024 

 

Welcome back!   
We hope that you have had a wonderful Easter break. Please find below some useful information for this 

term and a very warm welcome to Miss McCallum joing the nursery 

team this term in NBM! 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued 

support.                                                                              

Miss Hardy, Mrs Borthwick and  

Miss McCallum.  

Our termly topic is… 

Our Wider World. 
We will be reading lots of stories about planet 

earth and space this term such as Beegu, Man on 

the moon and Aliens love underpants as well as 

learning about the moon. 

This topic is also a great opportunity to introduce 

the children to some beautiful non-fiction books 

about space and planet earth. 

WonderDome Visit 
To support our learning on Space the children will be 

watching an exciting planetarium show in school. 

We will be having a visit from ‘The Wonder Dome’ 

where the children will get to explore their space 

dome. They will have the opportunity to learn 

through an interactive dome projection. Please 

ensure that you have completed the consent form 

before the visit. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
22.4  Earth Day. Children can 

wear blue and green clothing 

items 

 

29.4 Wonder Dome experience  

 

3.5  Fairytales and Fables Drama 

workshop in school. 

 

22.5  EYFS Sports Day. More 

details to follow soon 

 

Forest School 
This term we will be restarting 

Forest School! It will take 

place most  Wednesday 

mornings for NBM and 

Thursday mornings for NJH. 

Children will need to bring in 

a pair of named wellies, we 

will  continue to provide 

overalls for muddy play. 

Sustainability 
Our whole school project is focused on 

sustainability. We will be reading the story 

‘Somebody Swallowed Stanley’ and will think 

about our impact on Earth! We will be thinking 

about recycling and how we can ‘do our bit’   

Earth Day is Monday 22nd April,we will be 

wearing clothing items of green and blue and 

will be exploring themes around saving our 

planet. 

 

Water bottles and hot 

weather 
Please ensure you child 

comes to Nursery with a  

labelled water bottle every 

day. The Nursery playground 

and classrooms get very hot 

in summer so please also 

make sure you child comes to 

school with suncream already 

applied and a sun hat when 

needed. 

Early Talk Boost 
We are excited to be continuing to 

offer Early Talk Boost sessions this 

term. This group will be a short, fun 

session run by Mrs Wendy and Mrs 

Leila. Communication is a key area 

of development in Early Years,  

A few reminders: 
Please ensure your child wears full school uniform 

to school each day. This includes a grey Wingfield 

jumper/cardigan (with school logo), a white polo 

shirt, grey skirt, dress, shorts or trousers. Children 

should wear plain black shoes or trainers. No 

jewellery includingerringsto be warn, 
please ensure guidance is followed, 

 


